Two Oceans N Trace Carrillo Stability: HS:185  Layer Notes:

Absaroka 12/18/2017 - 2:00pm Air Temperature: -12°C  PS: 10
WY Co-ord: 43.74336M, -110.07888W  Sky Cover: X
Elevation: 10300 ft Slope Angle: 32° Precipitation: 51
Aspect: N Wind Loading: yes Wind: W Light Breeze
Specifics:
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MNotes: Advisory called it low all around, and this pit seemed to back that up. Fresh cornices gave with some convincing, and wind loading was definitely present, but the snow

seems to have bonded well. 3-4" of new snow overnight. Much of the new snow was stiff-ish with rime. Previous to that, a lot of wind pounded the snow from Friday into a
cohesive layer. Mo results from CT/ECT tests howewver. The layers from 125cm down were extremely consolidated, and no amount of prying or bodyslamming created a
failure. Some of the layers above that are questionable. But, with some settling, and in manageable terrain, I'd say it's pretty green light right now.



